

Skyline

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems January 2022

Hello

I hope this finds you well in the new year!

Please see below the latest update for your development in relation to the Building Safety Fund

January Update

As you are aware, the balcony works at the scheme have now begun, which means we are moving closer to standing down the Waking Watch and achieving a satisfactory EWS1 report. The project team are due to share a revised timeline with us imminently, and we will share these with you just as soon as we have them.

The on-site team are working with residents to book in slots for all apartments to assist with the refurbishment of the balconies. Following the completion of these works, the Waking Watch will be removed and a satisfactory EWS1 form will be issued.

We will be in touch shortly with these timeframes, although we do expect to complete the project in the first half of 2022.

Contact Changes

As 2022 starts, we wish to update you on key contact details for any query at your development:

General Queries – BuildingMaintenance@liv-group.co.uk
Accounts Enquiries – Account Queries - AccountsEnquiries@liv-group.co.uk
Building Safety – Cladding / Building Safety – BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk

Please contact these teams directly, instead of individual members of the LIV team who may not be available or may change as we restructure over the next few months the management team at your development.

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, you can find this and future newsletters <u>here</u>.

You'll hear from us again next month, and if we have any big news to share before then, we will reach out. As always, our team are on-hand to answer any questions at BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk

Thanks,

Connor Scherer

Visit our Website for Updates

ck here to see a web copy of

All rights reserved